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Peter Lion
Po Box 50
Deerfield, NH 03037

November 4, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Dear Sir or Madam
While it is frustratingly obvious to me that Eversource has unlimited funds and is willing to spend it, I am
also completely flabbergasted by the willingness of the officials who are charged with protecting our
beautiful way/quality of life to stand aside and let a “for profit organization” hold the public hostage for
its private gain.

Sincerely,
Peter Lion

mailto:yispeter@gmail.com
mailto:Pamela.Monroe@sec.nh.gov

